
TO: Council Members 

FROM: Tod Satterthwaite, Mayor 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TOD SATTERTHWAITE, MAYOR 

January 27, 2004 

RE: Appointment to UPTV Commission 

It is my pleasure to recommend the following appointment to the UPTV 
Commission 
 
Greg Boozell 2532 CR500 East, Mahomet 
 
Mr. Boozell is the Technology Director for Chicago Access Network TV and has 
lived in Champaign County for two years. He has worked in all areas of public 
access television administration for over 15 years. Mr. Boozell has received a 
BFA in photo and film from Illinois State University and an MFA in video from 
the School of the Art Institute. Mr. Boozell's term would run until June 30, 2006. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 


